
  

 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, the Benton Fire District # 4 budget for the year 

2021 is declared adopted on December 15, 2020, by the Benton Fire 

District # 4 Board of Commissioners. A copy of the 2021 Budget is 

posted on the District website (bentonfire.org) for viewing by the 

general public. 

  

  

 

 


